
Budget Workshop of October 27, 2015 
 
Present were:  Mayor Spieth, Councilmembers Neal, Hart and Roley. 
Absent:  Councilmembers Koepke and Naillon. 
 
Budget workshop began at 6:35 pm. 
 
Wages discussion on proposed increases.  Clerk Denney requested potential increase 
for Debbie Vigus to a Senior Park Clerk position that would be an equivalent wage to 
the Utility Billing Clerk; council approved request. 
 
Review of draft preliminary budget; Clerk Denney explained projections. 
 
Next budget workshop to be held Tuesday, November 10, 2015 at 6:30 pm. 
 
Budget Workshop ended at 7:15 pm. 
 
 
 
Budget Workshop Minutes approved ____________________ 
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